
  

  

Term 2    Week 1  
Thursday 29 April 2021 

Dear Families,  
 

Welcome back! Term two has started well with all classes settled and focused on their learning 
from day one.  We welcome one new staff member to our team this term.  James Olsen joins 
our community starring as the year 6/7 teacher in Room 19.  
 

Term 2 is shaping up to be busy term filled with lots of exciting learning events planned 
including our annual Bear Hunt for preschoolers, the whole school Dream Big excursion, 
Reconciliation Picnic and NAIDOC Week celebrations.  This term all classes will be working 
with children’s author and illustrator Amanda Graham. Classes will be writing and illustrating 
their own text. To keep informed about this exciting program and other things happening 
around the school follow us on Facebook and read our fortnightly newsletter.  

 
ANZAC Day Youth Vigil in the South 
Last Saturday night Max and Bianca represented our school at the Youth Vigil in the South.  
Thank you to both of them for generously giving their time and passion to honour those we 
mourn and those who served beside them. Together with other young leaders from our 
community they helped to keep the ANZAC spirit firmly in our consciousness and will help pass 
on this understanding and respect of it to future generations.  Thank you to Bianca for making 
the beautiful wreath that Max and her placed on the memorial on behalf of the school. We were 
very proud to be part of this special service in the south.  
 

                          
You said….  
 
In the 2020 Parent Survey you said you wanted more information from the school about how 
to help your child at home with their learning. 
 

We are doing…..  
 

This week we launch Coorara Primary School You Tube Channel. Through our channel we 
will be sharing videos of ‘Tips for Families’ of different strategies that you can use at home with 
your child.  
Sophie, our year 1/2 teacher features in Tips for Families No: 1- this short video shows you 
how you can support your child to sound out a word to read the word.  The videos will be 
shared on Facebook and via QR codes in our newsletter and around the school.  

         
       

Monday 3rd May – Friday 7th May 

Diary Dates 
 30/4/21 

Play, Create & Connect 

 3/5/21 
Little Book Worms 
Dental Visits Starts 

 4/5/21 
Assembly Hosted by Rm 19 
Dental Visit 

 5/5/21 
Bear Hunt 
Dental Visit 

 6/5/21 
Dental visit 

 7/5/21 
Play, Create & Connect 
Dental Visit  

 10/5/21 
Little Book Worms 

 11/5/21 – 14/5/21 
NAPLAN 

 14/5/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 

 Regards, 
Rebecca Read 
Principal   

 

 

Please scan me to access 

Tips for Families  



 

 

 

  

Hello Coorara Primary School Community! We can’t believe 

that it is already the start of Term 2. 

Room 7 and Room 12 know that this term is going to be 

really exciting but something that we are really excited 

about in particular is getting the chance to work regularly 

with each other as Buddy Classes! Every week our classes 

will be getting together to learn and play together. 

Here is just a snapshot of the first-time students worked 

with their buddies to read these books together! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        

  

 

 

 

Reminder 
Please return your Dream Big 

consent note with $14 payment by the last 
day to pay Monday 3rd May 

  
To the finance window or the drop and go 

box in the front office 

 

 

 

 

Coorara Kindy 
Are 

Holding a  

Mothers Day Stall 
On 

Tuesday, Wednesday & 

Thursday – week 2 
 

All classes will have a 

chance to buy from the 

stall 

Price range 

$3.00, $4.00 & $5.00 

Next week 

 

 

 

 Beginning school 
is an adventure with 

lots to discover! 
Coorara Cubs will provide an opportunity 

for your child to build upon 

Thursdays 
12.30PM – 2.30PM 

STARTING THURSDAY, 9th SEPTEMBER 2021 

LAST SESSION THURSDAY, 25th November 2021 

For children enrolled for Reception in 2022 

FINANCE 
Cashier hours  

 

MONDAY & FRIDAY  
open 8:30 am – 9:00 am 

TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

open 2:45 pm – 3:20 pm 

Thank you to everyone who has submitted a school 
card application. 

If you have not submitted an application yet please do 
so as soon as possible.  

To apply online for school, please go to this link: 

sa.gov.au/education/school card 


